
From: Catherine HOOE <chooe14@verizon.net> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 6:06 PM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: SUP  

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Mr Brown, 

This email regards Special Use Permit: 3415A Floyd Avenue (W0001596050). We are very 
much against this proposal. This would irrevocably damage the character of the Museum 
District.  
PLEASE DO NOT SUPPORT THIS MEASURE!  
Sincerely, 
Cathy Hooe  
 

Sent from my iPhone 


